
 

 

November 7, 1997 

 

 

TO: STATE SANITARY CODE TITLE 5 INSPECTORS 

 

FROM:  GRANBY BOARD OF HEALTH 

 

 

The Granby Board of Health wants to inform you of the three policies regarding the Title 

5 Septic Inspections that the Board of Health approved at their meeting on November 3, 

1997. 

 

1. The Board of Health now requires a minimum of forty eight (48) hours notice 

prior to conducting a Title 5 septic system inspection.  Please call 467-7179 to 

schedule inspections so that a Board member may be available to witness the 

work. 

2. Title 5 inspection procedures requires the system inspector determine the 

elevation of the high seasonal water table with respect to the bottom of the soil 

absorption system.  In accordance with Title 5, only State certified soil 

evaluators may perform this task. 

3. The Board of Health will only accept conditional approval or needs further 

evaluation descriptions with an evaluation of the system having been 

completed by a Registered Sanitarian or Registered Professional Engineer. 
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